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Reminder of Membership and Studentship Renewal for 2014 

 
Members and students are reminded that their annual membership fees ($700) and 
studentship fees for the Accredited Accounting Technician Examination ($600) and for the 
Professional Bridging Examination ($700) for 2014 are now overdue. Please renew your 
subscription IMMEDIATELY if it has not already been settled.  
 
Delay or failure to settle the fees will result in the removal of the member’s or student’s 
name from the Member or Student Register and hence cause a lapse of membership or 
studentship status with HKIAAT. In order to have their status re-instated, members or 
students whose names are removed must pay a re-registration fee. Furthermore, students 
who are removed from the Register are required to pay the prevailing fees again should 
they wish to claim back the exemptions previously granted or the examination results 
previously awarded. That is, to pay the student fee of HK$600 for AAT Examination/ 
HK$700 for PBE + relevant exam/ exemption fee. Therefore settling the annual 
subscription on time is important. 

 


